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Comic Relief 

Thank you to everyone for dressing up for the event today. We will let you know the 
full amount raised next week. 

                  SOW—Calder         Reading Awards  EARTH award winners 

 

Family Learning Activities 

Thank you to so many of you for signing 
up to the activities.  We have now allo-
cated slots to those who asked for them 
– some of you have more than one – this 
was just down to the popularity of each 
activity. 

If for any reason you cannot attend 
please can you let the office know as 
soon as possible so that we can hopefully 
offer the place to others.  Put the dates 
in your diary!! 

Boys Football Team 

Our year 5/6 team are 

going from strength to 

strength! They won the 

Ryburn Large Schools 

Tournament last week 

and brought home the 

trophy. Well done boys, 

keep it up. 



Mon 18th March  Karate after school club 

 

Tues 19th March  Mini Olympics after school club 

 8.15pm FOCSA meeting at Volunteers 

Arms 

Weds 20th March  Y4 swimming 

 Cooking after school club 

 Hudds Town after school club 

Thurs 21st March  Handa’s After school Art Club 

Fri 22nd March  Assembly—Stars of the Week - Spring-

wood 

 Non-uniform day—Mothers day donations 

     What's happening in school week beginning 18th March 2019 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 0 99 

Bankhouse 1 98 

Greenpark 0 99 

Riverwood 2 98 

Springwood 1 98 

Calder 2 99 

Lydbrook 1 98 

Woodhouse 3 98 

  

 

Quiz and Chilli Night 

TONIGHT   7:30pm  

We are looking forward to seeing 

you all on the night. 

Can the teachers team hold on 

to their crown for another year? 

Tickets £5 each  

Mothers Day 2019 

We will be saying a huge thank you to all our wonderful mums, 
grandmas and special ladies on Thursday 28th March. Bankhouse 

and Northdene do the Mother’s day special assembly at 9.05 to which all 
their mums and grandmas are welcome to attend.  

FOCSA will also be running the Mother’s day secret shop on the same day. 
The children can bring in a £1 to buy a secret present for Mum.  

In preparation for the shop, all the children can come in non-uniform on Fri-
day 22nd March in return for an item donation for the Mother’s day shop.  

School Meal Payments 

Please can we ask that all outstand-
ing dinner money to week ending 
29th March is paid no later than the 
Wednesday 27th.  This is our finan-
cial year end and there must be no 
outstanding dinner money.  There 
will still be a week and 4 days be-
fore the end of term and this can be 
paid before we break up on the 11th 
April. 

For those who have still to pay, to 
29th March equates to 5 weeks 
dinners - £55 if dinners are taken 
every day (£2.20/day). Please con-
tact the office if you need to clarify 

BOOK FAIR 

Thank you to those who supported our book fair this year. 
We had sales of just over £700 so with our commission we 
are able to stock the library with just over £350 worth of 
lovely new books!!  

 

Welcome Garden  

Spring Fayre  

Friday 22nd March 


